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	Humboldt Happenings
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January Employee Birthdays!
Oliver P- 1/1

Robert K.- 1/2 

Vanessa N- 1/4 

Kylar M- 1/4 

Nicole C- 1/6 

Nancy P- 1/7 

Denise R- 1/13

La-Tasha T- 1/14

Paula M- 1/16

Anthony E- 1/16

Stacy J- 1/22

Nashia W- 1/23

Brenda H-1/24

Mirleine C- 1/27

Crystal B- 1/28

Paul J- 1/29

Andreanna R- 1/31

Robin P- 1/31
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	January Resident Birthdays!
Kay L- 1/1
Juanita D- 1/2

Sallie S- 1/4 

Claire T- 1/5 

Boualoy K- 1/5

Shirley S- 1/12

Ruth B- 1/12

Noreen J- 1/12

Susan D- 1/12 

Darnell C- 1/14

Ronald S- 1/28

Gayle B- 1/21

Mildred D- 1/26

Debrah M- 1/28

Miguel C- 1/31 
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Dear Residents, Families, & Friends,
        With the new year beginning, many new and exciting things are happening here at the facility. Starting Wednesday, January 6th in person visits will be taking place again. Visits can be made by appointment only through our Activities Director, at extension #365. 
In order to ensure complete safety, it is required that each visiting member has a negative covid test result within one week to the scheduled visit.
        To make it easier in finding a testing location we are informing loved ones that Covid tests are provided at any local Rite Aid Pharmacy, Immediate Care Centers, and at the Cobblestone District on Perry Street in Buffalo.
       Another new thing happening here at Humboldt is the start of the Covid-19 vaccination process. Both our residents and staff will begin getting the vaccine on January 15th. This vaccine requires two doses and the second dose will be administered on February 5th and 26th. 
       To start this process, Walgreens will be coming in to our facility with trained Covid-19 specialists to provide the highest quality of care and the most comfortable immunization experience with your loved ones. The pharmacists and our nursing staff can address any concerns or questions that vaccine recipients may have before the vaccine is provided. Please call the facility and ask for a member of our nursing team for details.
           In order to ensure safety, Walgreens has a daily screening process for employees. Pharmacists must follow standard OSHA safety protocols to prevent infection including hand washing, changing gloves between patients, and swabbing the injection site with alcohol. In addiction, these Covid-19 specialists wear surgical grade facemasks, as well as face shields to protect both the patient and the staff member. 
From all of us at Humboldt House we wish you a happy and healthy New Year!



	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


	January’s Residents of the Month!

2nd Floor: Ann D
Congratulations Ann on being chosen as Humboldt’s Resident of the month for January. Ann enjoys her morning cup of coffee & reading her morning chronicle in the Activities room. Thank you Ann for being you!
[image: image6.png]



3rd Floor: Porter S
Porter is known on the third floor for his beautiful singing voice. He can always be found in the lounge writing new songs and livening up everyone’s day. Porter, you are truly one of  a kind and deserve the title of Resident of the month! 
	January 2021 Employee of the Month!
      Congratulations to our Employee of the Month for January 2020, Anthony E! Anthony has been one of our devoted Nursing Aides since June 2019. He can usually be found on the third floor caring for our residents. Anthony is known to go above and beyond and exceeds all of his work performance expectations. Thank you Anthony for all that you do here at Humboldt House. We could not think of anyone more deserving!
4th Floor: Paul P

Paul has been chosen as our fourth floor Resident of the Month. Paul is always out on the unit socializing and making sure to brighten one’s day with his big smile. Paul loves animals and listening to music! Congratulations Paul! 
	
	Latest Updates on COVID-19 .

According to The Buffalo News, the five-county region – which includes Erie, Niagara, Chautauqua, Cattaraugus and Allegany counties – has reported an average of 844 new cases per day over the previous seven days, as of Jan. 4. That's the highest seven-day average the region has seen in about a month, when the daily average peaked at 889 on Dec. 5 and 6. 

Area hospitals reported 531 Covid-19 patients as of Jan. 3. 

These figures all represent dramatic elevations from the virus’ summer and early fall levels. New infections peaked in late November and early December, when much of Erie and parts of Niagara County were placed under state "micro-cluster zone" restrictions. As the new year began, case levels and hospitalizations were approaching those peaks. 

	Humboldt Gives Back
This holiday season Humboldt House paired up with the Healing Hub of NY to seek a family in need of a helping hand. The Healing Hub made it possible for us to pay it forward to a single mother with 8 children. The Healing Hub of NY, provides a safe place to heal from unchecked trauma that leads to things like addiction, abuse and poverty. They break generational cycles by empowering individuals offering a variety of Healing resolutions, services, nutrition and HOPE. We are proud to have linked with such a special organization, and that we were able to provide hope and happiness to a family in need this holiday season. Make sure to check out the healing hub and their services at www.healinghubny.org
Lets Go Buffalo!
The Buffalo Bills have won the AFC East division championship for the first time since 1995! With Sunday’s enormous victory against the Miami Dolphins, that puts the Buffalo Bills with a record of 13-3. Saturday’s game takes place at 1:05 p.m. against the Indianapolis Colts. THE BILLS ARE IN THE PLAYOFFS!!! 
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January 2021 Employee Anniversaries


Vanessa N- LPN


Asif M- OT


Paula M- Dietary


Ennis S- Laundry


Lynda A- MDS


Renee D- ADON 


Sharinon T- Receptionist 











Meet Our Team 





Administrator


Michelle Hardy





Assistant Administrator


Trevor Witkor





Assistant Director of Nursing


Renee Dolinar





Activities Director


Rachel Bolton





Business Office Director


Wendy Stifter





Dietary Director


Lavernal Barbee





Director of Nursing


Barbara O’Shereehan





Director of Medical Records


Denise Richardson





Director of Environmental Services


Shawn Stephens





Director of Human Resources


Mary Suchocki 





Director of Maintenance


Patrick Learn 





Director of Social Services


Kayshawn Macharie





Director of Therapy


Marcella Shelvay
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Chili Cook Off!


January 12th is National Chili Day! As our residents will be busy making chili on the units, we ask staff to join us for a chili cook off at noon in the conference room. Use your best recipe and let us be the judge! 
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